
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: October 13, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: John Paton, Executive Director
Re: SRS Update #4 - Joint Teams and Deadlines

ASAA Member Schools,

JOINT TEAMS:When this feature was released, it created a number of other problems. Our
developers worked hard today to (hopefully) fix all of these glitches. Please remember to check
the SRS Instructions document for a step-by-step guide on registering teams.

Note: For schools that made joint teams and were not able to see all the schools in the joint
team, simply edit the team, and re-save it. This will run the updated checks and register the
change, both updating the joint schools access, and if necessary emailing joint schools with their
invite/adding it to the joint school activity feed.

If you are still experiencing issues, contact meghan@asaa.ca.

DEADLINES: October 15
Football and Volleyball

- This is the deadline to add students and coaches as well as the opt-up deadline.
If you cannot have your team registered by the deadline, we will not be charging late
fees until October 20, but we request that you get your registrations in as soon as
possible.

POSTING SCORES (football): We will not be using this feature for the 2023 season. Development
will occur at a later date and will be ready for the 2024 season.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19gRBbUUV8JPi8FJtQeXKpbtyxX7Sm6XjV2i1H3ClxL4/edit#heading=h.kfcn7ltfh7n9
mailto:meghan@asaa.ca

